

Together we Nurture, Inspire and Achieve

Blair Avenue Ingleby Barwick TS17 5BL; Telephone number 01642 754658 Email: mytonpark@mytonpark.org.uk Web: www.mytonpark.org.uk Head Teacher – Mrs Alison Morgan

7th May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Sent by email

As you know, our Y6 pupils are due to take the 2024 national curriculum tests next week, beginning on Monday 13th May. Below is a link to the government's information leaflet for parents, should you want to know more about them.

We are extremely proud of our pupils and all the hard work they and their teachers have put into preparing them for this busy week. We do not want anyone to worry though, and hope that you will help us in reassuring your child when the time comes.

Tests are always difficult situations and some thrive where others struggle. Whatever the final outcome, we congratulate each and every one of our children on the progress they have made, their resilience and their independence.

Kind regards Alison Morgan Head Teacher

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/65eafa583649a255a7ed6355/2024_Information for parents tests at the end of key stage 2.pdf













